
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Student Photos: Wednesday 8 and 22 May 

On Wednesday 8 May and Wednesday 22 May, the team from Leading Image Photography will 
be at the College to take Student Photos for 2024. 

All year level photos will be taken on Wednesday 8 May. 

For any boy who missed their photo on Wednesday 8 May, there will be an opportunity for a 
catch-up photo on Wednesday 22 May. In addition to the catch-up photos, we will also have the 
Year 12 Photo, School Prefect Photo and Sibling Photos on this morning. 

To access and purchase the photos, follow the instructions below: 

• Go to www.leadingimage.com.au 
• Click on the School Access Button and select the state of NSW 
• Enter the unique password: YFJZG32V 
• If you require any assistance, please contact Leading Image Photography on 1800 750 

586 or info@leadingimage.com.au 

 If you have any questions or inquiries, please contact Jackson English 
at jenglish@stedwards.nsw.edu.au 

Regards 

Jackson English 
Director of Administration & Human Resources 
Phone: 02 4321 6450 
 
Email: info@stedwards.nsw.edu.au 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.leadingimage.com.au%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ckfriend%40stedwards.nsw.edu.au%7C1fcc87e1ff30490e36ff08dc5a7f5964%7C7d938e6e1a154ff3867613e71fe6b772%7C0%7C0%7C638484750211121493%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=h7%2F0EVrE%2FR1zMAizRjGYMMC4m%2B76YWBY2IyOqtMZRNY%3D&reserved=0
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